
**Important P-EBT Information** 

  

P-EBT Benefits are not issued by the school. They are issued by OTDA of NY. 

  

Your school district and Food Service department cannot provide any 
support. The OTDA may refer you to the school, however there is no action 
we can take. 

  

If you are having issues the help line and website do not solve, we would 
suggest emailing them at :  

  

OTDA.SM.CEES.SNAP@OTDA.NY.GOV 

  

You may contact them in the following manner: 

  

Website: https://otda.ny.gov/SNAP-COVID-19/Frequently-Asked-Questions-
Pandemic-EBT.asp 
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